
 Boscawen Planning Board 
 Site Walk 
 7.29.2023   8:00AM 
 477 High St. 
  

PB FM 7.29.23 site walk 
 

 

Attendance: Loren Martin – Chair, Barbara Randall – Vice Chair, Ed Cherian, Gary Tillman, 
Josh Crawford 
 

Also Present: Spencer Tate—Wetland Scientist for Meridian Land 24 Services Inc; Eric Munro—
Representative for Building & Loan Development 
 
Members of the Public: Scott Martin – Abutter, Jim Colby 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Discussion began with which areas were deemed of most interest. It was decided that the 
assembled group would walk the proposed “road”. 
 
Areas of interest included:  

• Test pit locations 
• Wetlands  
• Area of proposed infiltration basin 
• Area of proposed bioretention drafting basin 
• Area of proposed 4’ box culvert 
• Area of proposed catch basin 
• Proposed curbing  
• Open Space 

 
Spencer Tate explained the grading of the road that would occur, and approximate placement of 
culverts and basins. Locations of test pits and lot boarders were pointed out during the site walk, 
as well as the area of the proposed open space. 
 
The site walk concluded at 9:15 am, with less people than started. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by Barbara Randall 
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